
N O T I C E 
 

The new window stickers for the 2024-2025 season for use by 
Central Lake Township and Village residents as well as property 
owners are now available at the Township office.  As has been 
the Township policy, a window sticker is MANDATORY to be 
able to use the facility. 
 
If you are not able to get in, a copy of a tax bill or your license 
with the Central Lake Address can be mailed in and the Clerk 
will send you one sticker per household. 


